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To all Parish Councillors, you are summoned to the next meeting of the Parish 
Council which will be held on February 27th 2017 at 19.00 in the Village Hall, Green 
Lane Hardwicke, to discuss the following.  
 
Signed Kevin Lee  
Parish Clerk. 
 

AGENDA 
 1 Apologies  

    To receive apologies for absence 

 2 Declarations of interest in items on the agenda 

   To note any declarations of interest 
 
 3 Public Consultation and Questions 

   10 Minutes will be set aside for public questions and consultation. 

4 Planning Application S.16/2793/OUT 

  To agree the Parish Council’s response to the above application from Redrow for  

  175 homes in land of Sticky Lane 

5 Gloucestershire Wildlife Trust Community Projects 

  To consider potential projects for grant funding from Gloucestershire Wildlife Trust 

  (Details attached) 

6 Finance Report 

  To receive an update finance report from the Clerk and agree accounts for payments 

7 UBB Community Liaison Group 

  To receive an update report from the CLG (Minutes Attached)  

 

Parish Council Meetings are open to the public and press and they are invited to 
attend 
 

 


